
An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

 
Semi-annual Medicaid Preferred Drug List Update Scheduled For July 

28, 2025 
 

Texas Medicaid will publish the semi-annual Medicaid Preferred Drug List (PDL) update on 
July 28, 2025. We made the PDL changes based on recommendations from the January 
and April 2025 Texas Drug Utilization Review Board meetings. The January PDL decisions 
and April PDL recommendations are available. We will publish the new PDL and the PDL 
Criteria Guide, which outlines the criteria used to evaluate the non-preferred prior 
authorization requests, by July 21, 2025. 

Other news: 

• VDP Provider Portal Registration, Training Information  
o For pharmacies 
o For prescribers 

 
Pharmacy Education Reminders: 

• Pharmacy Education Information and Opportunities 

• Pharmacy Contact Information Must Be Current in PEMS 
 
 
Questions?  
Please contact UnitedHealthcare Customer Service at 888-887-9003, 8 a.m.–6 p.m. CT, 
Monday–Friday. 

https://www.txvendordrug.com/about/news/2025/semi-annual-medicaid-preferred-drug-list-update-scheduled-july-28-2025
https://www.txvendordrug.com/advisory/dur-board-documents
https://www.txvendordrug.com/about/news/2025/reminder-vdp-provider-portal-registration-training-information-pharmacies
https://www.txvendordrug.com/about/news/2025/reminder-vdp-provider-portal-registration-training-information-prescribers
https://www.txvendordrug.com/about/news/2025/pharmacy-education-information-and-opportunities
https://www.txvendordrug.com/about/news/2025/reminder-pharmacies-must-ensure-contact-information-current-pems



